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    8th February 2019 

Holiday Dates 2018/19 

February Half Term 

Pupils Finish: Fri 15th Feb 

Pupils Return: Mon 25th Feb 

 

Easter Break 

Pupils Finish: Fri 5th April 

Pupils Return: Tues 23rd April 

 

May Bank Holiday 

Mon 6th May 

 

May Half Term 

Pupils Finish: Fri 24th May 

Pupils Return: Weds 5th June 

 

Summer Break 

Pupils Finish: Weds 24th Jul 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Week Commencing 4th 

February – Menu 3 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

School uniform and book bags 

are available to purchase 

online at: 
www.theschooluniformspecialists.

com 

 

On your first visit to the site 

you will need a password to 

put into the login box at the 

top right of the screen.  

The password is: RAV501 
 

Blazers are now available online 

for all children to purchase (this 

is optional). 

Dear Parent/Carer. 
 

 

VALENTINES CINEMA NIGHT 

A valentine’s film night has 
been planned for Thursday 
14th February. Children will 
have the choice of Trolls or Gnomeo & 
Juliet. The cost is £2 which includes a 
drink and a donut. This must be paid 
for in advance at the school office. 
Children will go straight to the event 
from their class. Please collect your child 
at 5.15pm. 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

We will be taking part in World Book Day on 

Thursday 7th March. Children can come to school 

dressed as their favourite book character. 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

After school clubs are now on. 

Clubs finish at 4.30pm every day 

except Weds which of 4pm.. 

 

PARENT/CARER GOVERNOR 

We are currently looking for 

willing parent/carer governors. If 

you would be interested please 

speak to the school office. 

 
The internet safety talk turnout was 

very disappointing. This means we 

cannot help and advise you on how 

to keep your children safe online. At 

Ravens, we know that some of our 

children are not being safe online. 

Statistics show that 54% of children 

believe it be safe for them to meet a 

stranger they have met online. 25% 

of children have revealed their 

name online and 25% have revealed 

their home address. If enough 

parents feel the need for another 

session to be hosted then please let 

the office know. Thank you.  
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